
 

 

 

 

Settlement agreement: Grant Officers 
 

Grant Officers employed at the NLC were requested to perform additional duties that were not listed on 

their job descriptions. Grant Officers in the Western Cape and Eastern Cape declared a dispute at the 

CCMA. A settlement agreement was signed whereby it was agreed that Grant Officers will not perform 

these additional tasks. Grant Officers from other provinces have also declared similar disputes at the 

respective CCMA Provincial Offices. Owing to the influx of disputes declared at the CCMA in various 

provinces, the PSA on 17 November 2023, forwarded a letter to the Commissioner of the NLC, requesting 

that the settlement agreement be extended to all provinces. 

 

The Commissioner of the NLC, on 29 November 2023, responded with a letter addressed to all Provincial 

Managers from various provinces, informing them that the settlement agreement must now be extended 

to all Grant Officers. In addition, all Provincial Managers must bring this to their attention. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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